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            February 22nd, 2010   
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This is a reminder that on Friday, February 26th, 2010, Pinewood Elementary 
School will be holding its Olympic Field Day.  
 

All activities will be held at the Campus A building (Chemin des Anglais). 
 
The activities will be held outdoors throughout the day, therefore we ask that 
the children come dressed appropriately; snow pants, mittens, hats, extra socks 
etc. This will ensure that the children can enjoy themselves and be comfortable 
to participate in our games. Campus B students should have shoes packed up for 
their lunch period. 
 
For parents who have children who attend the Campus B building, please note 
that the children will be dropped off directly at Campus A on this morning. The 
bus drivers have been made aware of this. 
 

If your child is normally dropped off or picked up at school please ensure that 
you drop them off or pick them up at Campus A only.  We will not accept any 

modifications for this day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
André Gionet 
Principal 


